
Parent Information – Friday 21st May 2021 
Thank you to everyone for observing all our guidance about keeping everyone safe on the school site.  

These arrangements will continue unchanged for the time being, as there is no change in the 

government guidance on how primary schools should operate from 17th May. 

Plans for the summer term   

Thank you to all the parents who have responded to our survey about summer term activities. Following 

your input, we will be starting sports clubs after half term. Information has already been sent out to Year 

5 & 6 about a tennis club and information about Progressive Sports’ clubs will be sent out as soon as 

possible for parents to sign up directly. 

Driving and Parking   

Please remember to drive carefully and park respectfully when bringing or collecting your children.  We 

can’t avoid traffic, although I would always recommend that families that can, either walk, bike or 

‘scoot’ to school. I can easily imagine that it may be very difficult to cope with all the traffic if you are a 

resident without children in the school – all the problems and none of the benefits!  The school is very 

keen to be a positive presence in the community and this, like so many things, will work so much better 

if everyone is kind and considerate to each other.   

Royal Mail competition – Entry forms to design a stamp were brought home by all children 

several weeks ago. Entries have to be in by 25th May – they can be handed to the class teacher. 

Raffle Prizes needed – The PTFA are running a raffle in the summer term, and so if any more 

parents can promise a raffle prize, please let the office know. 

My Childs Art  - There is still plenty of time to order products with your child’s design:            

The website is www.mychildsart.co.uk/order     The Login for our school 
is    Username:   StWhites      and password 6GxK8T7u 

Class Photographs    

On Monday, the photographer from Tempest will be in school to take whole class photographs. 

We are really excited to be able to do these this year!  Proofs will be sent home with ordering 

instructions in due course. 

Morning booster classes    

Just a reminder for children attending morning booster classes that children should come to the gates at 

8am and teachers will let you in from there. Children for boosters should not come in through the main 

Reception door. 

Lost Property  

Please make sure that all items of clothing and especially coats and jumpers are named. We have some 

items which have gone missing. This often happens when children pick up clothes that aren’t theirs 

without noticing. I wonder if everyone could have a check of name labels and send back anything that 

has gone home by mistake. 

 

Below is our weekly update on TT Rockstars.  

http://www.mychildsart.co.uk/order


KS1 – top ten most correct answers this week 

 

KS2 – top ten most correct answers this week 

 

TT rockstar competition results Year 6 versus year 3 

 

 

TT rockstar competition results year 5 versus year 4 

 

 

Pupils who have improved their speed on TT rockstars this week 



 

Great work Riley and Todd still reducing your speed per question. The trophy for improvement 

in speed will stay in Swift class for another week!  

League table for accuracy this week 

 

Great work Skylark class being the leaders on accuracy! Nice to see the trophy in LKS2 this week.  

 

Best regards 

Mrs Haroun 

Maths Lead 

 

 


